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Thank you, Mr. President,

Greece welcomes the delegation of Jordan to the 4th UPR cycle. We commend the positive developments, especially in strengthening the legal system, empowering persons with disabilities, promoting women's political participation and addressing gender-based and domestic violence. 

Greece recommends the following: 

1. Take further measures to provide an enabling working environment for women, with regard to workplace conditions and culture, flexible working hours, fully paid parental leave and national care policies. 

2. Continue providing adequate training to law enforcement officers and judges on combating torture and ill-treatment, and ensure that all allegations of torture are promptly, thoroughly and independently investigated.

3. Continue efforts to enhance the participation and empowerment of persons with disabilities in the labor market.

We wish the delegation of Jordan a successful UPR review.

Thank you
